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25th November 22’ 
 
Re: Royal Opera House Experience  – Wednesday 14th December 22’ 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that your child has been selected to watch the Nutracker Ballet live at 
the Royal Opera House, London on Wednesday 14th December.  
 
To ensure for a smooth and prompt arrival time in London, the children attending the trip will need to 
arrive at school at the earlier time of 7:45AM on this day for an 8AM departure time. The children will 
then not return to school until the later time of approximately 6:15PM. Rest assured that should there 
be any delays with traffic returning to school, you will be notified via our usual communication 
platforms. All children will need to be collected upon return to school due to the evenings drawing in 
darker as the winter months are upon us.  
 
We kindly ask that you send your child with a packed lunch on this day and also some additional 
snacks in case they get hungry during the journey. If you are in receipt of free school meals, then we 
will be able to provide a sandwich bag option for them to have at lunch time, if selected on the Google 
form attached. Please can we also kindly ask that your child is dressed in full school uniform on this 
day. 
 
As always, we thank you for your cooperation, understanding and kindness during this time. Should 
you wish to discuss any of the contents mentioned in this letter, do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher via our Seesaw Communications App or speak to Mrs Glover, the Trip Organiser. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
A Ladbury 
Head of School 


